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SONGS OF MEMORY
SAFEGUARDING CULTURAL HERITAGE AT THE TURN OF THE 21st CENTURY
An International Conference on Epics and Ballads

20-22 January 2011
Ateneo de Manila University, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, Philippines

REGISTRATION FORM
(for local participants)

Full Name First: _______________________ Middle: __________________ Last: ___________________

Nickname: _________________ Gender: __________________ 
Title/Position:  ____________________ 
Institution/ Company Name ______________________________________________________________

Office Address ________________________________________________________________________

City: _____________________________________________ Zip code: ________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________ Mobile: _________________________

Office Contact: ________________________________________ Fax Number: _____________________

Please fax (+632‐4261042), email (humani@admu.edu.ph) or mail (School of Humanities, Dean’s Office, Ground Floor, De la Costa Hall, Ateneo de Manila University, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, Philippines) your accomplished registration form to, reach Ateneo de Manila by Wednesday, 22nd December 2010.  
The Registration Fee includes the following:

Three (3) days participation at the conference

Coffee breaks and Lunches during the three (3) day Conference
Participant kit (Conference bag)

My registration fee will be

Paid on the First day of the Conference (Php 2,000.00 cash)  
Deposited to Metrobank (see details below): Bank charges are the responsibility of the remitter.  Please fax the receipt to (+632) 4261042 or scan and send through email to humani@admu.edu.ph
	 METROBANK 

a.)     Company Name:          Ateneo de Manila University 

b.)     Subscriber Name:        Name of Participant 

c.)     Reference no:               EPICS Conference 

d.)     Subscriber no.:             140

e.)     Mode of Payment:        Cash/Check/Debit account

f.)     Amount of Payment:    Php 2,000.00 


Once payment is received and confirmed, you will be assured of a seat for SONGS OF MEMORY: An International Conference on Epics and Ballads.

In the event you decide to cancel, a formal letter/email must be sent to The Secretariat, Songs of Memory, Ateneo de Manila University. The appropriate cancellation fees are as follows:

30% of the registration payment is forfeited if cancellation is done between November 1‐30, 2010.

60% of the registration payment is forfeited if cancellation is done between December 1‐30, 2010.

No refund will be given for registration and payments after January 1, 2011.

You may contact The Secretariat for any concern or queries.

Kristina Garcia <humani@admu.edu.ph>
TeleFax: (632) 4261042
Dean’s Office, School of Humanities, Ground Floor, Horacio de la Costa Hall, Ateneo de Manila University, Loyola Heights, Quezon City, Philippines
